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A big thank you to all the 
families that contributed 
to our snack sales. Over 

the course of two weeks, 
we raised $1630.57!!!  

 
 

 
Family Literacy 

Night 
LAS will be hosting a 
literacy night full of 

workshops and activities 
for families on Thursday, 
October 11th from 5:30-

7pm.  
 
 

 
 
 
 

2nd Grade Math 
Workshop 

Save the date! 2nd grade 
teachers will host a  math 

workshop on Thursday, 
October 18th 

 

Día de los Muertos 

Our annual Day of the 
Dead Celebration will be 
held on Friday, November 

2nd. If you would like to 
volunteer for this event, 

please contact our parent 
council representative 

Veronica Corona 
(2pc1819@lasac.info) 

*We will not be 
celebrating Halloween on 
Wednesday, October 31st. 
Please be sure your child is 
following the school dress 
code on this day. 
*The mini altars project 
due on October 26th. 
 

School Holidays 

• Monday, November 
12th is Veteran’s 
Day. There will be 
no classes on this 
day.  

• Fall Break will be the 
November 19th  thru 
November 23rd. 
Classes will resume 
on Monday, 
November 26th.  

 
 

Conferences 
Parent teacher 

conferences will be 
November 13th – 16th. 

Please note that we will 
have minimum days every 

day this week. 
Conference scheduling 
information will be sent 

home as the date 
approaches.  

 
 

 
Birthdays 

Birthdays will be 
celebrated the last Friday 

of every month. The 
celebration for October 

birthdays will be on 
October 26th. The 

celebration for November 
birthdays will be on 

November 30th. If you’d 
like to bring a treat to 
share with the class, 
please contact your 
classroom teacher.  
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